
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 1, 2023 
 
 
 
TO:     Parents/Guardians 

  
FROM: Dr. Joe Zydowsky, District Administrator  

 

RE:  2023-2024 ANNUAL NOTICES  
 

 
 
It’s that time of year to provide annual notices to parents/guardians of students enrolled in 
the School District of the Menomonie Area. 

 
Printed copies will only be distributed if requested to streamline the process and 
reduce the costs of printing this lengthy document.  

 
All notices may be viewed on the district’s website (www.sdmaonline.com) under the 
District Information tab; however, you may also request a printed copy from the office at 
your child’s school. 

 
Thank you! 
 

 

 

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATOR’S OFFICE 
Joe Zydowsky, PhD, District Administrator 

School District of the Menomonie Area 
Administrative Services Center 
215 Pine Avenue E, Menomonie, WI 54751 
715-232-1642, ext. 11111 
joe_zydowsky@msd.k12.wi.us 

 
 


